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Mr. James Payne
Ohio Attorney General's Office
Environmental Enforcement Section
30 East Broad Street. 25th Floor i
Columbus Ohio 43215-3428 l

,

Dear Mr. Payne: I

!
Enclosed as recuested, is a copy of the results from the Du.: C"Jge Institute
for Science anc Education (0 RISE) radioanalysis on samples from the
Shieldalloy Metallurgical Cor) oration. Cambridge. Ohio facility. As you may i

| recall. ORISE was contracted )y the NRC to perform radioanalysis on a select 1

number of slag and chemfix* samples to provide additional verification on l

| radiological concentrations in materials within the piles.

Please call me at (301) 415-6718. if you have any questions, or if I can be of i

further assistance. I

Sincerely.

[0RIGIGAL SIGNED BY:j
'

Mark Thaggard. Acting Project Manager,

| Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning
Projects Branch

Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety '

and Safeguards
!
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j j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
t WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001*,

,

.....,

| August 8,1996

Mr. James Payne
Ohio Attorney General's Office
Environmental Enforcement Section'

30 East Broad Street, 25th Floor
| Columbus, Ohio 43215-3428

Dear Mr. Payne: !

Enclosed as recuested, is a copy of the results from the Oak Ridge Institute
for Science anc Education (0 RISE) radioanalysis on samples from the
Shieldalloy Metallurgical Cor) oration. Cambridge, Ohio facility. As you may
recall, ORISE was contracted )y the NRC to perform radioanalysis on a select
number of slag and chemfix* samples to provide additional verification on
radiological concentrations in materials within the piles.

Please call me at (301) 415-6718. if you have any questions, or if I can be of
further assistance.

Sincerely,

f L Y
Mark Thaggard. Acting Project. Manager
Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning

Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
"
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